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Fall is Here!  As the crisp air settles in, don’t forget to pack a cozy jacket for your child
to keep them warm during our outdoor adventures!

This month, we’ve dived into our enchanting Fall Changes theme with some delightful
activities:

Alphabet Craft: The B2 class had a blast creating colorful crafts for the letter L (for
Leaf), celebrating the vibrant hues of autumn!
Social Studies: We’re exploring the magic of fall and how the cooler weather brings
about exciting changes in nature and our community.
Counting Fun: We are having fun counting to 6 through energetic songs and
engaging games.

Thank you for your ongoing support as we explore the wonders of this season
together!

Warm regards,
Ms. Nikki 🍁

October 17, 2024

important datesdear parents,
October 14 - Sports Day

October 25 - Halloween Party

Preparation Day

October 26 - Halloween Party

October 27 - Halloween Party

(Make-up Day) 

October 28 - Body

Measurement



Introduction to Letter V
Counting and Recognizing
Number 6

Announcement For the week

Upcoming Theme

Halloween

language and numeracy



b2’s photo gallery


